
 
 

May 8, 2024 

 

The Honorable Tom Cole     The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Chairman       Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations   House Committee on Appropriations 

Washington, D.C. 20515     Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro, 

 

I am requesting funding for the Carl Pickering Water Well Deepening Project in fiscal year 2025. 

The entity to receive funding for this project is located at 300 W. Davis St. Conroe, TX 77357.  

 

The project will increase the production capacity of an existing water well to serve more 

residents and businesses in a growing section of Conroe, Texas. The project proposes deepening 

the Carl Pickering Water Well, located in northeastern Conroe. The project scope of work is to 

plug the existing well, drill a new 2,000 gpm well and procure a new 650 KW generator and 

related works to support the project. I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and 

neither does anyone in my immediate family. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Morgan Luttrell  

Member of Congress 

 


